Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

August 05, 1993

John Beeson 19304 N. 67th Lane Glendale, AZ 85308

Dear John,

Thanks for the note. Yes, I spent 5 weeks in Boston, almost 3 of them in the hospital. Dr. Monaco felt I should repair the hernias and have a complete hysterectomy, so I did.

These procedures eliminated the possibility of cancer of the ovaries, and relieved me from nagging pain. Anyway, I'm fine now. I have had one visit with Dr. Mitchell already.

Dr. Harris has accepted the Hastings job, we have good prospects to replace Patrice as work continues.

Best wishes in your new life and work.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM/AC:bb